
 

 

 

11 October 2022 

 

Dear Sunshine Tour and DP World Tour members 

 

RE: AfrAsia Bank Mauritius Open Flight Group Booking             

 

The Sunshine Tour and the AfrAsia Bank Mauritius Open organising committee have investigated multiple options to 

provide a cost-effective solution to the travel to the AfrAsia Bank Mauritius Open. This included a private charter for 

players, caddies and staff. 

 

After evaluating the numerous options the Sunshine Tour has managed to secure a group booking with SAA who are 

adding the Mauritius route to their flight schedule. This flight will not be advertised publicly.  We believe this is the most 

effective travel solution taking into account cost, travel time, number of seats available, departure time and return dates.    

 

We have negotiated a private booking portal as this flight will not be made available for public booking. 

 

Players and caddies will have the first option to book seats on this flight. Depending on availability, the balance of the 

unsold seats will be made available to players’ guests and support staff at a later stage. 

 

The flight details are as follows: 

Outbound flight: 

12 December 2022: depart 09:30 | arrive 15:30  

OR Tambo International Airport - Sir Seewoosagur Ramgoolam International Airport 

 

Inbound flight: 

19 December 2022: depart 16:30 | arrive 18:30 

Sir Seewoosagur Ramgoolam International Airport - OR Tambo International Airport 

 

Inclusions:  

2 x 23kg checked luggage 

1 x 7kg carry-on luggage 

Golf bag checked luggage 

Meal and drinks on board 

 

Flight cost: 

Return Flight = R19 700.00 

Outbound Flight to MAU Only = R10 500.00 

 

Terms: (full terms and conditions on the booking site) 

• The ticket will be only secured once full payment has been received and reflected in the Sunshine Tour 

account. 

• Fully paid flights can not be cancelled and are non-refundable. 

 

Booking portal: 

abmoflights.shopstar.co.za              

(Tip: At check out, select “No shipping applicable” before proceeding to payment) 

 

Once a flight has been successfully booked, please send your booking confirmation mail and copy of the passenger 

passport to elche@fevertreeprojects.co.za. Passenger details can be changed/updated until no later than 25 

November 2022. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Thomas Abt 

Commissioner 

https://abmoflights.shopstar.co.za/
mailto:elche@fevertreeprojects.co.za

